

Year 6 Residential

Dear Parents/Carer 20/01/25

I am pleased to inform you that we will be hosting a Year 6 residential in school from **Thursday 12th June – Friday 13th June**. The children will have the opportunity to enjoy the outdoors and camp out on the field for one night. Tents will be provided.

During the day, the children will take part in a variety of fun and varied activities. On Friday 13th June the children will travel to the Phoenix Outdoor Centre, where they will have the opportunity to take part in Bell Boating.

We hope all the children will be able to attend as this is a valuable part of their personal development.

The cost of the trip will be **£65.00 per child** and will include the following:

- Tent hire for 1 night
- Dinner Thursday 12th June
- Breakfast Friday 13th June
- Activities in school
- Coach transfer to Phoenix Outdoor Centre
- Bell Boating

If you would like your child to participate, please pay a deposit of £20.00 via your Parent Pay account by **Monday 3rd February**. Further monthly instalments of £20.00 and £25.00 will be due in March and April.

There will be a parent meeting **on Wednesday 29th January 3.15pm – 4.00pm** in the school hall which will give you further information on the residential. Your child will be at the meeting with you.

We are aware of the rising cost of living and therefore have tried our best to keep the cost of the residential to a minimum. If your child is eligible for pupil premium you will qualify for a reduction in the cost. Please see the office regarding this.

Thank you for your continued support

Kind regards

M Hall

Headteacher